
Relay Hunger Strike Notice Forwarded by B.M.S to 

Hon'ble Minister 

ARTEE Notice for Relay Hunger Strike is forwarded by Sh. Virjesh 
Upadhyay, General Secretery, Bharatiya Mazdoor Sangh to Sh. Arun 

Jaitley, Hon'ble Minister of I & B, with a comment that issues are 
worth Considering and genuine. 

 
This shall definitely help us in pursuing our issues. B.M.S. support is 

proving very crucial and in future  also it will be very useful. 
 
  

Click here for Letter by General Secretary  B.M.S 
 
  

Central Office 
 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/Letter_By_GS_BMS.pdf

